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CIRCULAR: 
 

Ref:    This letter concerns ONLINE facility for ANTI RAGGING AFFIDAVITS 
         to be submitted by each student. 
       ________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
  This is with reference to a letter received by the University of Mumbai from 
National Ragging Prevention Programme, regarding an ON LINE facility for Anti 
Ragging Affidavits to be submitted by each student of your college. 
 
  In this respect, it is also informed that: 
 

• An ONLINE facility is available for an affidavit. 
• There is no money involved. As there is no need to get these 

affidavits signed by a Notary Public/Oath Commissioner etc.  There 
is also no need to get these Affidavits printed on a stamp paper etc. 

• There is no need for you to scan these documents or create 
electronic data sets. Once your students use the On Line facility the 
Aman Satya Kachroo Trust (Under the University Grants 
Commission) will create the electronic data base on your behalf.  

  To submit an online form the following procedure should be followed : 
• Step 1: Log on to www.Antiragging.in or www.Amanmovement.org. 
• Step 2: Fill in the information as desired. 
• Step 3: On successful completion you will receive affidavits, both for 

Students and Parents, through Email Sign them and submit them to 
your college. 

          Anti Ragging Affidavits are important for the success of the National 
Ragging Prevention Program, as per the UGC guidelines.   

           Your goodself is requested to kindly register all your students for affidavits 
for anti-ragging.   

          Thanking you. 

           Yours sincerely, 
 
Sd/-. 

 
Place:  Mumbai – 400 020.                                  (Dr. Mrudul Nile) 
Date:  07th August, 2013.                                                    Director Students’ Welfare 
 
 
To, 
All the Principals of the constituent and affiliated colleges of the University of Mumbai, 
for information and necessary action at their end.  


